
From: Solomon Sahle
To: Semancik, Jeffrey
Cc: AgreementStateRegs Resource; Huda Akhavannik; Duncan White
Subject: Receipt of Connecticut response to NRC"s comments
Date: Thursday, December 14, 2023 8:46:58 AM

Dear Jeffrey D. Semancik:
The Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards has received your letter dated
December 5, 2023, responding to NRC's comments on the Connecticut legally
binding legislations. We expect to complete our review within 60 days.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Solomon Sahle,
State Regulation Review Coordinator
State Agreement and Liaison Programs Branch
Division of Materials Safety, Security, State, and
Tribal Programs
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
301-415-3781
Solomon.Sahle@nrc.gov
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